
Communications highlights 

December 2022 



December highlights 

Victim Lincs promotion 



December highlights 

16 Days of Action 
(open 25 October—6 December) 



December highlights 

Annual Survey promotion continued 
(open 25 October—6 December) 

PCC appointed to College of Policing’s Board 

of Directors 



December highlights 

Environmental Crime Partnership 
Supporting the Christmas campaign 

Lincolnshire Strong Voices recruitment 
Encouraging expressions of interest 

We supported the Environmental Crime Partnership by 

developing a Christmas fly-tipping campaign for 

partnership members to share on their channels. We also 

shared on OPCC social media channels 



December highlights 

Public Assurance Meeting Christmas and new year messaging 



December highlights 

Fraud and Scams 



December highlights 

Lincolnshire Alert 

The Safer Together Team share targeted, localised news and 

information with their local areas. 

The communications team share the more corporate 

messages and campaigns to the whole of Lincolnshire. These 

are some of the messages that have been shared by the 

communications team on Lincolnshire Alert in December. 



The OPCC Twitter account 

received a large increase in 

impressions and link clicks this 

month, with many of them 

coming from the tweet 

promoting Marc’s appointment 

to the College of Policing’s 

board of directors. 

 

Shares and link clicks were 

down on Facebook this month, 

however, this is likely due to 

November’s abnormally large 

increase of clicks and shares 

because of the annual survey.  

22 posts (+1 compared to November) 
3.1k post reach (=) 
62 shares (-73) 

12 link clicks (-41) 

Social media 

Top posts 
Strong Voices 
Annual Survey  
Parental controls 

27 tweets (-7) 
22.6k impressions (+8.1k) 
111 link clicks (+50) 
46 retweets (-21) 
1.2k profile visits (-0.5k) 

Top tweets 
PCC appointed to College of Policing’s board 
of directors  
Fly Tipping  
Strong Voices 



Victim Lincs social media saw 

good reach throughout 

December with particularly high 

reach and interactions on the 

introductory post for the new 

Sexual Violence Co-Ordinator 

role.  

Coverage of the Victim Lincs 

team attending events such as 

the Lincolnshire Business 

Domestic Abuse Conference 

event continues to receive good 

engagement.  

Low engagement was seen over 

the Christmas, likely due to 

fewer people using social media 

over this period. 

Social media 

41 posts (+2 compared to November) 
1.52k post reach (+0.17k) 
9 shares (-9) 
3 link clicks (-1) 

Top posts 
Merry Christmas  
Sexual Violence Co-ordinator 
Lincolnshire Business Domestic Abuse Con-
ference 

42 tweets (-1) 
7.2k impressions (=) 
10 link click (-1) 
50 retweets (+19) 
2.12k profile visits (-0.8k) 

Top tweets 
Domestic Abuse Helpline 
Domestic Violence Disclosure Scheme 
New Sexual Violence Co-ordinator 


